
 
 

   
 

    
 
 
 
 
 

Guest Notice – Wildfire Closure 
 
May 29, 2025 
 
Dear Christina Lake Lodge guests,  
 
Civeo’s Incident Management Team has been actively monitoring southeast Alberta 
wildfires, which continue to grow.  
 
Due to the most recent fire activity in the region and with an abundance of precaution, 
we will be closing Christina Lake Lodge to ensure the safety of guests and 
employees. 
  
With the speed the fire continues to grow, the decision was made to close now to 
ensure guests and staff the time to leave the lodge and area safely.  
 
We ask that you be packed with all possessions, vehicles, trailers, etc., and 
departed the lodge by 6pm May 29, 2025.  
 
If you have any questions, please direct them to Andrew Bailey by email at 
christinalakelodge@civeo.com.  
 
Further Information: 
 
We don’t currently have any information on when the lodge will re-open. We’ll post any 
change in status on Christina Lake Lodge’s Facebook page and on Civeo’s Christina 
Lake Lodge webpage.  
 
We recognize that this situation is challenging but your safety will always be our first 
priority.  
 
Please travel safely and stay up to date on wildfire status here at Alberta Wildfire.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Andrew Bailey 
Christina Lake Lodge 
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